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It was a beautiful spring day and a beautiful Spring Fever student art show. The 
crowds turned out, the sales desk was busy, students, staff, family members and other 

guests worked on demos in the studios, and discussed how the students' ideas about 20th Century American art translated 

to their work. Thanks to all our CATC friends and supporters for making Spring Fever 2017 another successful show. 

 

    Gallery and college tours complete school year activities 
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 20th Century Art was annual spring show theme   
 

During the last few days of classes, CATC students extended their study of 20th Century American art into the field, including a docent-

led tour of the Cincinnati Art Museum. At Cincinnati State and Mt. St. Joseph University they learned about everything from admission 

policies, dorm life and sports programs to how to evaluate which colleges might be a good fit for their academic and lifestyle interests.   
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CATC “Opportunity Summer” begins; big ideas, new challenges  

Even as they closed out the school year… picking up their checks for art sold at the student show, touring galleries and colleges, 

wrapping up academic programs at school, more than 40 CATC students launched their participation in summer programs that 

can mean everything from summer jobs to potential careers in design, health care, manufacturing, and information technology.  

 

Eighteen CATC students participated in DAAP Alliance this year, and three of the students applied for – and 

won! —scholarships to DAAPcamps, a summer on-campus experience that attracts students from all over the world. DAAP 

Alliance cultivates interest in design careers among diverse young people, and is sponsored by the University of Cincinnati's 

College of Design Architecture Art and Planning, and Procter & Gamble. At the Apple Store, they learned how to code—that is, 

the programming rules that make it possible to create computer software, apps and websites. Next, they spent an afternoon with 

local artist Michelle d'Cruz at the Contemporary Center. They showed up with ideas and had free reign to express their points of 

view or simply let their creative spirits run free. Group critiques followed. 

 

Bridging the Gap students celebrate,   
 and prepare for more hard work 

 

 
 
 

the CATC Bridging the Gap Workforce  

 

development program. An evening of celebration and a Reds game at Great American Ball Park--including a visit from 
Mr. Bob Castellini—marked completion of these milestones and the start of a summer of hard work training in their 

chosen career paths. 

They worked hard all semester, taking life skills 

classes, practicing job skills during mock 

interviews, meeting potential employers and 
community agencies who participate in the CATC 

Bridging the Gap workforce 
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